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WHAT'S INSIDE

Community Service Project
Food Drive

The students have expressed interest this year in
holding a 2nd Food drive for the Roscommon Food

Pantry.  We came so close to our goal of 1000
items in the fall and want to achieve this goal this
winter when families really need the help.  Please
pass the word along using this flier so that we can

make a difference this Catholic Schools week
where we celebrate community!

Link to Catholic Schools Week Food Drive

Knights of Columbus
 Free Throw Contest

All students ages 9-14 are encouraged to
participate in the annual K of C Free
Throw Contest during school on Jan.

31st.  Students must have a completed
parent release for filled out and proof of
age to participate.  We have extra forms

in the office and below is a link.

Link to K of C Free Throw Contest

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Xr_X9JrEhRKBY9dejl1ADs5pbKtCKf80/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LWKySecHvDlybzj8eiSYWFBgP1ISZOi3/view?usp=sharing


2024-25 School Calendar Link

Academic Report Cards
come home Wed, Jan. 22!

Students in Mrs. Koupal's & Mrs. McKuen's &
classes have grades posted on-line. Follow

these links in the FACTS family portal to
access their progress in each subject.

Family Portal
Student
Grades

 Feel free to email your child's teacher
concerning their academic progress/behavior.

PreK: abawek@ollrcs.org
Kindergarten: sfinton@ollrcs.org
K/1st:  rkruse@ollrcs.org
2nd:  lrobb@ollrcs.org
3rd/4th: ksmith@ollrcs.org
4th-5th: akoupal@ollrcs.org
6th-8th: amckuen@ollrcs.org
Secretarial staff: ollsc@ollrcs.org
Principal: mjohnson@ollrcs.org

Golf Outing -
June 6th, 2025
The Golf Committee
held its first meeting

on Wednesday, Jan. 8th.
We are grateful to have

4 OLL parishioners
helping and supporting
us this year as we build

our committee with
parents. The minutes

to the meeting are
below:

Jan. 8th, 2025 Golf
meeting minutes

School closures
will be announced
on 9 & 10 News & a

parent text alert
will be sent by

6:30am! 

 4TH-6TH Grade Battle of the Books
Keil Stevens from the HL Public Library hosted the annual Battle

of the Books kickoff on Saturday, Jan. 11th.  I am thrilled to
report that OLLRCS will have 6 full 5 person teams. Practices
started this week on January 14 after school on Tuesdays and

Thursdays until 4:25.  Make sure your child is reading every
night.  Thank you.  Below is a link for more information. 

Link to HL Public Library

HOME & SCHOOL
All families are required to complete 100
service hours per school year.  All hours

completed now will go toward the 2024-25
school year.  Hours may be worked off until

the last day of school, June 11, 2025.

Link to Service Hour Form
Please contact a Home and School officer if 

you have any further questions:
President:  samantha.opperman@fmins.com

VP:  heather.king3115@kirtland.edu 
Secretary: open for vote

Tresurer:  krisandlea@gmail.com 
 

Principal's Newsletter

.6th Grade Catechism
Bee Feb. 28th!

All 6th grade students will compete in a
catechism bee at OLLRCS on Feb. 28th to
decide who will represent their school at

the Diocese of Gaylord competition.
Students from other schools in the diocese

will compete together for scholarships
that will be applied to next year’s tuition.

Annie Barnes was the last person from
OLLRCS to win a $500 tuition scholarship
and all of our students have been in the

top half in the Diocesan competition.
Below is a link to all the questions

students should be studying at home.  We
will hold a mock catechism bee in January

to help prepare students.

Link to 6th Grade Catechism ?’s

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1o9Skpu4Y68TpzUGK3_841L5t9bgwT1XCzTa5bpDGpHg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FYf5O676ZweuJNouhyLwsGMCW29lH22lJGIxsMl2BOs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FYf5O676ZweuJNouhyLwsGMCW29lH22lJGIxsMl2BOs/edit?usp=sharing
https://hlpl.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l1ACi8g2OlQ91igpDaHLMdPc4BQdkFNe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tooB-JjvRt1OStZQyjom849RsF8Bul2Q/view?usp=sharing


Reminders from our Staff!
Please make sure your child knows how they are getting
home from school. Phone use is for emergencies only.  
Hot lunch orders must be received before 8:45 the day of
hot lunch.  We might not be able to honor late orders.
Students are asked to wear boots to school, change into
school shoes, and bring hats, coats, gloves for when we
have outside recess.  
PLEASE LABEL ALL OF YOUR CHILD'S CLOTHING.

Requirements to Help
in the School 

All volunteers that work with students 8 or
less hours/month need to have a

background check and complete an online
virus training. If you are working with

students more than 8 hours a month, you
will also need to get fingerprinted. 

I C H A T  B a c k g r o u n d  C h e c k  F o r m  
 V i r t u s  T R A I N I N G  L I N K  

For fingerprinting we use
https://www.identogo.com/services/live-

scan-fingerprinting and the most cost
effective is West Branch or Gladwin & we will

pay half if you turn in your receipt.  

Lunch Help Needed Everyday!
To join our lunch staff, please sign up using the

calendars below if your background
requirements are completed:

Link to January Lunch Help
All hot lunches are available through our FACTS

portal & must be purchased prior to 8am. 

Catholic Schools Week Field Trips
Link to Catholic Schools Week Agenda

Thursday, January 30th: 
Mrs. Johnson and up to 5 parent chaperones will take

3rd-8th grade students tubing at Hanson Hills on the HL
bus. All other parent chaperones are welcome to meet
us at Hanson Hills at 11:30am. Parents that choose to

tube are asked to pay the daily rate. 

Link to Hanson Hill Permission Form 
Link to Hanson Hill Transportation Form

Friday, January 31st: 
Students in grades K-2nd will attend Skye High

Gymnastics Center from 8:45-10:15 by HL bus leaving
OLLRCS by 8:15am and returning before 11am. Adults

that want to attend must view from the waiting room.
The gymnastics center only allows coaches and OLLRCS
staff to be inside the facility.  We plan to leave OLLRCS

at 8:15am.
*PreK students will be doing special fun activities in the
classroom.  It is becoming too difficult to maintain the
many strict childcare requirements and take them out

of the building.

Link to OLLRCS’s Skye High Permission Form
Link to Skye High Gymnastic Permission Form

Link to Skye High Transportation Form

All Forms are due no later than Jan. 24, 2025

Faith Formation Info.
Below is a link to the youth registration form and

faith formation calendar. All students are welcome.
If you have any further questions, please text Steve

at 801-644-6085.
Link to Youth Faith Formation Form

Link to Faith Formation Calendar.
 If you would like to be more involved with our

church ministry and see how your child can
contribute, please contact Amber Buccilli at

amber.buccilli@nmcac4kids.org. Our student-led
Mass is every 3rd Sunday of the month at 9am. Hope
you will consider sharing your child’s talents with us.

Link to Faith Formation Newsletter
Message from Bishop Walsh

"If we love one another, God remains in us, and His love is brought to perfection in us."  John 4:12

https://dioceseofgaylord.org/sites/default/files/2022-01/Background%20Check%20Form%20-%201-25-2022%20-%20Final.pdf
https://dioceseofgaylord.org/sites/default/files/2022-01/Background%20Check%20Form%20-%201-25-2022%20-%20Final.pdf
https://dioceseofgaylord.org/virtus
http://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/preview_pgc.cfm
https://www.identogo.com/services/live-scan-fingerprinting
https://www.identogo.com/services/live-scan-fingerprinting
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1z6YdxUT5mvjpwCT5nNMyFY-qyAuQcTdz08GXsnv-UQs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1utYzxJuxInOHcH5g8z8FoVRX_Ycb0egbdm9R9IpFB6I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1M8XxrMq62QZNizPW5y0noFb1sxVIZxY-/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104675628491556574191&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1M8XxrMq62QZNizPW5y0noFb1sxVIZxY-/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104675628491556574191&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fFc46LpG2uBKgStq3gKbClsJx5HE2tIu/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104675628491556574191&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RqAllbqMoA_Zr7iAmDfNH5qxi7SQHs0f/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104675628491556574191&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FSNdAkl9H8CARiLK9LAmoKuwBsg2eJ56/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ufMihWt6veqDEmSFYzsuU6R9n8YExNPp/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104675628491556574191&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1boPXBkeo9pYQhJbNCJML37uDh2stmwlQ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104675628491556574191&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10Qehn2gsXgVx7AhWCU_PaTQIwyE0QfJz/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104675628491556574191&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:amber.buccilli@nmcac4kids.org
mailto:amber.buccilli@nmcac4kids.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HtyMGLS1aO0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hY4faOCerwM


TUT This Weekend!
A huge thank you to Mrs. Alex

Evans (TUT court), for bringing in
TUT badges for every student at

OLLRCS! TUT is the last 2 weekends
in Jan.  Please contact Mrs. Evans at

ladyevans8925@gmail.com if you
would like to volunteer at TUT!

Dear OLLRCS Parents,
It’s hard to believe that half of our school year
is over and we have completed a full semster
of classes.  Next week is National School of
Choice Week and we thank all of you for
choosing OLLRCS!  We have an amazing week
planned out to celebrate Catholic Schools
week this year starting Jan. 26-Jan. 31.  We
thank all of you that help out during this fun
and eventful week!  I thank you all so very
much for sharing your precious children with
us.  They are amazing in so many different
ways and we have so few problems here at
OLLRCS.  We feel truly blessed and Catholic
Schools week is a way to celebrate our
amazing students.  Be sure you visit our
Facebook page for more pictures and as
always, thank you for your continued support
of OLLRCS and have a wonderful  weekend!

Many Blessings,

Michelle L. Johnson
OLLRCS Principal

Nurturing Minds, Strengthening Faith, 
Fostering Virtues

Mon, Jan. 20 - NO HL Bussing
Mon, Jan. 20 - Library - Return your books!
Tues, Jan. 21 - Gym Day - Bring gym shoes.
Tues, Jan. 21 - BOB Practice & Tutoring until 4:30
Wed. Jan. 22 - Student Mass @9am at OLL-All welcome!
Wed. Jan. 22 - MP #2 report cards sent home today.
Thurs. Jan 23 - BOB Practice & Tutoring until 4:30pm.
Fri, Jan. 24 - Popcorn Friday! Please bring $1/bag. 
Fri, Jan 24 - Gym Day - Bring gym shoes.
Sun, Jan 26 - Pancake Breakfast at OLL after 9am Mass -
4th/5th grade help needed:  Link to Help w/Breakfast
Mon, Jan 27 - Library - Return your books!
Mon. Jan 27 - Mock Free Throw & Mock Catechism Bee
Tues, Jan. 28 - Gym Day - Bring gym shoes.
Tues, Jan. 28 - Family Trees due - Enrichment rotations
Tues. Jan. 28 - Bring favorite Heritage/family snack
Tues, Jan. 28 - BOB Practice & Tutoring until 4:30pm.
Wed. Jan. 29-Student-Led Mass @9am - All are Welcome
Wed. Jan. 29 - Food Drive items due/Chip. Nature Center 
Thurs, Jan. 30 - Free Buccilli’s Pizza for all!  
Thurs, Jan. 30 - 3rd-8th grade Hanson Hills Field Trip
Thurs, Jan. 30 - BOB Practice & Tutoring until 4:30pm.
Fri, Jan. 31 - Popcorn Friday! Please bring $1/bag. 
Fri, Jan 31 - Gym Day - Bring gym shoes.
Fri, Jan. 31 - K-2 Skye High Gymnastics Field Trip
Fri, Jan. 31 - K of C free Throw Contest

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1V447Xo-5L7yw2ziaj4GHKQVo1-jKWdkH/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104675628491556574191&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1V447Xo-5L7yw2ziaj4GHKQVo1-jKWdkH/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104675628491556574191&rtpof=true&sd=true


Epiphany Parties
2025!


